Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION – The Governor’s Commission on Jobs for Floridians with Disabilities announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: December 13, 2011, 9:00 a.m.

PLACE: Room 412, Knott Building, Tallahassee, Florida

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: NOTICE OF CANCELATION – The meeting scheduled for December 13, 2011, and published in the December 2, 2011, Issue 37/48 of the Florida Administrative Weekly has been canceled.

For any additional information, please contact: David Darm at (850)488-8873 or david.darm@laspbs.state.fl.us.
